
Submission 27 – Robert Graham 
I do not believe that any further regulation should be placed on Recreational Users, There has been no incidents 

of issues and this is again an attempt to push Recreational users out of the space. If Drone users have to all have 

Remote ID then ALL Aircraft including light Aircraft should have to have ADSB, as they have more risks than RC. 

 

You continue to hit us for costs despite failing to show any incidents were Hobby grade RC has caused any 

issues at all within Australia. You have literally taken the US papers despite that the US has shown that it is 

impacting the Hobby greater than ever.  

 

You also lie in your papers Use and Benefits, at no point does the Remote ID work as ADSB. Nor will Illegal 

users even bother to use Remote ID and no one flying should be 'Potentially suspeicious'. Remote ID won't 

educate at all. Nor will it facilitate Faster approvals given that you can't monitor all of our airspace, Nor should 

you need to gather data on hobby users. 

 

This is just further Overreach on a Hobby that has for decades worked fine. 


